

## **President's Newsletter**

September 2018

Hi all,

Just a reminder, Wednesday 26th September is our last trial game. We are playing Torrensville at Sturt, official roll up at about 12.15pm to start at 12.30. Uniform must be worn. Please get your name on the list urgently if you have not already.

Next Saturday is a casual day for the club. You may want to watch the AFL grand final with a refreshing drink or you may opt to have a game of bowls. Teams will be organised when numbers are confirmed, there is a list on the notice board. There will be a sausage sizzle during the afternoon with a raffle or two going around.

Pennants will commence the Saturday after, 6 October and Wednesday Pennants 10 October.

I would like to welcome all our new members to our great club. I am sure it won't take long to get to know some members, start to feel comfortable and 'at home'. We are a small but rapidly growing club that enjoys success on the green and also are a tight knit club when we gather inside for a chat.

I am confident you will enjoy your time with us & am sure you will make many new friends.

Good bowling to all members & friends

Regards,

Pete Welsh 23 September 2018